
DEPARMTMENT OF LAWS, PANJAB UNIVERSITY, 
CHANDIGARH. 

 

NOTICE FOR LL.B. 1ST SEMESTER STUDENTS 

 

 

This is for information of all LL.B. 1st Semester students that the 

so-called boycott of classes by them is leading to marking of  

them  as (A) absent in the attendance registers.  Therefore, you 

are advised to start attending the classes with immediate effect 

keeping in view the attendance requirement. 

 

 

(Prof. Shalini Marwaha) 

Chairperson  


